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The Big Ask: Parent Information Sheet

This week your children will be given the opportunity to 

complete The Big Ask questionnaire. This is a national survey 

for young people that has been created by The Children’s 

Commissioner for England, Dame Rachel de Souza.

She’s keen to hear from young people about the things 

that make them happy, that worry them and that they 

would like to see in the future.

All of your child’s answers will be confidential, and they don’t 

have to answer any question if they do not want to. They will 

be used to inform the Government of the changes that 

children would like to see. 

Your child will be asked to complete the questionnaire at 

school this week.

Find out more information

https://childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/
https://childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/

